
                                                

   Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish 
   849 Old Esquimalt Road, Victoria, B.C. V9A 4W9 

                                                    Telephone: Office: 250-384-3884                        Facsimile: 250-384-3664                                                        

                                                    E-Mail Address: office@qop.ca                        Web: www.qop.ca 

          
       Pastor: Rev. John Domotor C.D.                                                                    Spanish Community: Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       Administrative Assistant: Carol Molloy                                                       Hungarian Community: Rev. John Domotor C.D. 

       Parish Music Director: Marlon Narciso                                                        Traditional Latin Mass: Rev. John Domotor C.D.          

       ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------            
        May 26 to June 9   “Trinity Sunday & The Solemnity of The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ”       Volume 83 #10          

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Weekday Masses: Tuesday - Friday: 12:10 p.m. 
 

Weekend Masses: Sat. 5:00 p.m. - Sun. 10:00 a.m.   

Traditional Latin Mass: every Friday at 9:00 a.m., and every Sunday 12:00noon 
 

Parish Office Hours: Office: (closed Mondays) Tues. to Fri. 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. & 1:00 p.m. - 4:15 p.m. 
 

Spanish Community Mass: 2
nd

 and Last Sunday of each month at 2:00 pm 
 

Hungarian Community Mass: 3
rd

 Sunday of every month at 2:00 p.m. 
 

Sunset Lodge Mass: (952-Arm St.) 1
st
 and 3

rd
 Wednesday of each month at 9:30 a.m. 

 

Rosary: Weekdays at 11:45 a.m.  
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: every Tuesday & ‘First Friday’ 10:00 a.m. - 11:45 a.m. 
   

Perpetual Help Devotions: Wednesdays immediately following Mass 
 

Infant of Prague Devotions: Our Lady Queen of Peace has been designated as an official site of the Shrine to the Infant Jesus  

of Prague in the Diocese of Victoria, Devotions every Thursday immediately following Mass (refreshments in the small hall) 
 

Confessions:  ½ hr. Before and after all Masses, ring the bell at the Confessional door and enter when the green light is on. 
 

Baptisms: To have your child baptised at Queen of Peace Church, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to 

arrange an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course. TBA 
 

Marriages: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you 

are not registered at Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish. 
 

RCIA:  Contact the Parish Office (250)384-3884 
 

Religious Education:  Contact: The Office (250)384-3884 
 

The C.W.L: meets on 2
nd

 Wed. every month after the Noon Mass except July & Aug., President Bertha Landrie 
 

Parish Council: will meet on Wed., July 17
th

, at 6:15pm in the Monsignor Wood Room. 
 

Parish Men’s Club: Contact: Ken O’Brien: (250-380-1961) 
 

4
th

 Degree Knights of Columbus: meet in Queen of Peace Parish Community Centre the third Thursday of every month  

                                                         at 7:00 p.m. Contact: Faithful Navigator Shawn Leckie: (250)360-2620 
 

Sunday Donations: Sunday Donations can be done by using, Boxed Sunday Envelopes or by Automatic Bank Withdrawal 

                                  The parish office can supply you with the necessary paperwork.      
 

Keeping in Contact: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, 

whether long-time residents or newly arrived in the parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, 

please fill out the form below and place it in the collection basket or mail to the parish office. 

__New Parishioner                                       Name: ____________________________________________________                                                                                          

                                                                      Address:__________________________________________________  
 

__Have moved, here is new address,           Address:___________________________________________________ 

                                                                                    ___________________________________________________  

__I am home-bound and would                                    

    like someone to visit me.                          Address:__________________________________________________               

                                       

__I am going to be in the hospital,               Phone: (home)________________(work)________________________ 

     please call on me.                                    Email:____________________________________________________ 

 

 

http://www.qop.ca/


 

IMPORTANT: In the Hospital? 
If you or a family member, are hospitalize or are going 

to be hospitalize and would like to be visited by your 

parish Priest, please call the parish office to make this 

request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 
After office hours including weekends, holidays or 

during the night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain                         

‘Fr. Vicente Borre’ at 250-889-3761 
     

Our Lady of the Rosary Parish 
Summer Camp, for all 6-13years old on July 8-12, 

2013. Our theme for the week is: “A week of Faith in 

the Year of Faith” What we will do? Music & Field 

Trips, Acting & Mass, Crafts & Games, Prayers & 

Skits & lots more… $70.00/child and $60.00 for 

subsequent child of the same family. Bursaries 

available. Registration or to volunteer & information, 

Contact: 250-478-3482 Fax: 250-474-1926 or 

email: olor@shaw.ca  Our parish camp is run by 

volunteers and everyone has a criminal record check. 
 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish 

“9
th

 ANNUAL LOBSTER DINNER”  

Sat., June 15
th

 - 6:15pm in the Community 

Centre. Lobster $25.00 or Ham $15.00. 

Dinner includes Lobster or Ham, an 

assortment of salads, buns, dessert, tea, coffee 

and juice. 50/50 tickets, door prizes, raffle 

tickets.  

Purchase tickets thru the Office: 384-3884     
 

Catholic Women’s League 

To all CWL Members, to wrap up for the 

summer, we will hold our annual Pot-luck on 

Wed., June 12
th

 after the noon Mass. We 

will have a short meeting, following with the 

pot-luck. Please remember to bring 

unwrapped baby gifts, as this will also be a 

“Baby Shower” for Birthright. 

Time to get those cookbooks out and start 

baking we will have a Bake Sale after the 

Masses on Sat./Sun, June 22/23. Anyone who 

wishes to donate bake goods please bring 

them in around 3:00pm on Sat. & 9:15am on 

Sun. Thank you!     
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Lady Queen of Peace 

‘Legacies’ 
WILL POWER! 

   Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
  with gratitude the legacies it has received 

   over the years. 

     *Legacies enable the church property to  

   be kept in good repair and provide 

   improvements.   

     *Legacies are a way of providing 

   assurance that the parish has income or 

   savings in the event of unforeseen 

   emergencies. 

     *A Will is the most important document 

   you will ever sign. 

   Please remember ‘Our Lady Queen of 

   Peace’ in your Will!               
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen 

of Peace Church, you must call the office at least 

3 months in advance to arrange an 

appointment with the Pastor. It is assumed that 

the family has Our Lady Queen of Peace parish 

connection and practices the faith by attending 

Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may meet 

with the Pastor and take the course even if your 

child has not yet been born. Parents are expected 

to participate in the Baptismal preparation.  

At least one Godparent or both must be baptized 

and confirmed and are practicing Catholics. Non-

parishioners are required to have a Letter of 

Recommendation from your Pastor to have 

your child Baptized in our parish.  
 

St. Andrew’s High School 
Please support St. Andrew’s High School Grad 

Car Wash & Bottle Drive Saturday June 1
st
 

10:00am – 2:00pm - 880 McKenzie Avenue 

1. Drive-in for a great car wash! 

2. Drop-off your empty bottles! 

3. Donate to support our dry grad! 

St. Andrew’s Class of 2013 thanks you! 
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